
Come join us for 

Life 
in the 

Spirit 
Our “Life in the Spirit” seminar consists of a series of presentations and small group discussions designed to 
help all of us realize the power of the Holy Spirit in our lives. 

Most of us have heard about the Holy Spirit, and most of us have learned about the Holy Spirit, but, for many of 
us, that is as far as our experience has gone.   The Holy Spirit is real, as part of the Blessed Trinity, just like Jesus 
and the Father.   We receive the Holy Spirit through the sacraments of Baptism & Confirmation.   The power that 
is the Holy Spirit is released within us through the Baptism of the Holy Spirit. 

WHEN:     Friday April 17          7:00 PM - 9:30 PM 

   Saturday April 18     8:30 AM - 3:00 PM 
WHERE:    St. Michael Hall,    750 Wall Avenue, Pitcairn 

Admission is FREE.   Snacks & drinks will be served on Friday, and lunch will be provided on Saturday! 

The “Life in the Spirit” seminar is for anyone who has been confirmed, including high school & college 
students, adults, and seniors.  Everyone is welcome – prior experience with ChristLife or any other specific 
parish program is not required. 

REGISTRATION FORM:   LIFE IN THE SPIRIT SEMINAR / APRIL 17 & 18, 2015 / NAM PARISH 

 NAME(S): _____________________________________________________________ 

 AGE GROUP:   High School (9-12) ________  Young Adult _______   Adult/Senior _________ 

 EMAIL: ______________________________   PHONE: ________________________   

Register by April 12, 2015 

Please drop this form into the collection basket, or return to the church office, at either North American Martyrs or St. Michael. 

Or, send your registration information to  pastoralassoc@gmail.com 

Questions?  Contact Elizabeth Trexler at pastoralassoc@gmail.com or 412-374-3980 


